
THE PATH FORWARD
Faithbridge’s Plan of Ministry in our New Normal

We recognize the COVID-19 situation is changing rapidly and will continue to do so. Taking our cues from the local 
officials, the White House, CDC, and under the direct of guidance local medical professionals and experts, we have 
developed a “Path Forward” for us that we believe best helps us to thrive in this “new normal” of doing life and ministry.


